
DAILY COVID-19 SCREENING QUESTIONS

The health and safety of all employees and guests are of the utmost importance to Staging Solutions, Inc. In
order to reduce the risk of furthering the spread of COVID-19 and to keep our workplace safe, individuals must
conduct a daily screening to ensure they are safe to come to workplace.

Within the last 14 days have you recently experienced the following symptoms that
are NEW or UNEXPLAINED?

YES NO

Feeling feverish or a measured temperature greater than or equal to 100.0◦F

Loss of taste or smell

Cough

Difficulty breathing

Shortness of breath

Fatigue

Headache

Chills

Sore throat

Shaking or exaggerated shivering

Significant muscle pain or ache

Diarrhea

In the past 14 days, have you been in close contact (less than 6 feet distance for
15  minutes or more) to anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19?

Have you been lab-confirmed with COVID-19?

If yes, has it been 24 hours or more since symptoms subsided?

● In the case of an individual who was diagnosed with COVID-19, the individual may return to school when all
three of the following criteria are met:

1. at least 24 hours have passed since recovery (resolution of fever without the use of fever-reducing
medications); AND

2. the individual has improvement in symptoms (e.g., cough, shortness of breath); AND
3. at least ten days have passed since symptoms first appeared.

● In the case of an individual who has symptoms that could be COVID-19 and who is not evaluated by a medical
professional or tested for COVID-19, such individual is assumed to have COVID-19, and the individual may not
return to the workplace until the individual has completed the same three-step set of criteria listed above.

● If the individual has symptoms that could be COVID-19 and wants to return to workplace before completing the



above stay at home period, the individual must for return based on an alternative diagnosis or (b) obtain an
acute infection test at an approved testing location (https://tdem.texas.gov/covid-19/) that comes back negative
for COVID-19.

If you do not have health insurance, you can still get tested for COVID-19 if your doctor or healthcare
provider  recommends it.
For information about testing, call your doctor and/or access medical care the way you usually would.


